
Proposal 001 (Approved 24/9/18):-
Late results Submission (League matches) - Deduction of points gained

The following Proposal was approved at the DCIBA Executive meeting on 24/9/2018

It will now be included as Clauses 5(i) and 11(k) of the General Competition Rules

Late results Submission (League matches) - Deduction of points gained

             (1) Scores (including all detail sufficient to update League tables) must be received by the
relevant League Co-ordinator within 72 hours of the conclusion of the match concerned.

(2) The Result Sheet for the current season must be completed and is the prime notification 
medium for reporting results for League matches.

(3) The preferred method of reporting is email with a copy of the Result Sheet attached.

 (4) Where postal services are relied on instead, the result must also be phoned in within the 
permitted period stating overall match score in terms of shots, and also stating number of 
rinks won, drawn, lost.

(5) In the absence of a timely submission of a match result by one of the two teams, initial 
updates to the League Tables may use the Opposition's Result submission for both teams.

(6) However, failure by a team to comply with the time limit stated will result in any points 
accredited to the Offending Team's record for the match concerned being deducted, and 
further being recorded as Penalty points. “Shots for” will also be deducted, but “Shots 
against” will stand.

Proposed by: League Secretary (David Butterworth)

Seconded by: Hon Secretary (Ken Brenchley)
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